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NOTE TOHOWARD CALIFANO 

As we discussed yesterday, enclosed is the supplemental submission of CellPro, Incorporated in 
support of their petition for march-in. 

Also, we are pleased to hear that Johns Hopkins University is committed to ensuring that no gap 
in patient access to the devices at issue will result from the actions of your licensees, specifically 
with regard to the proposed injunction sought by Baxter. 

Please keep me apprised of any developments. 

Regards, 

Barbara M. McGarey, J.D. 
Deputy Director 


